777 Orchard Drive
Wallkill, NY 12589
April 20, 2018

Zoning Board of Appeals
Town of Newburgh

Old Town Hall

308 Gardnertown Road
Newburgh, NY 12550

Re: Application of Charles & Lynn Whitehouse

Dear Zoning Board of Appeals:

We acknowledge receipt of the Notice of Hearing which schedules a hearing on
the above referenced application for April 26, 2018. Unfortunately, we will be
unable to attend the hearing since we will be out of state at that time.

Please be advised that we FULLY SUPPORT Board approval of the entire
application filed by Charles and Lynn Whitehouse. The Whitehouses are
exceptional neighbors and certainly add value to our community.

If you need to contact us regarding this letter, please call George F. Corliss,
Attorney at Law (845-674-3458 or George.corliss@gmail.com).

Thank you for taking the time to solicit our input on this important matter.
Respectfully submitted,
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GEORGE F. CORLISS
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PHYZLIS M. CORLISS




